
As groups consider meeting indoors & outdoors at the HSLC building, the                

Re-Gathering Team and Council ask that all groups carefully follow these 

requirements to prevent unintentional spread of Covid-19: 

 Groups can be no larger than 15 people. 

 There will only be one group gathering at HSLC at any given time. 

 All those in attendance must wear a facemask at all times. 

 Physical distancing at a minimum of 6 feet must be maintained at all 

times. 

 Outside ONLY Gatherings: 

o Each individual must bring their own chair.  

o Any food or beverages must be brought by the individual. No group 

sharing of food (i.e.: a communal grill or box of doughnuts). 

 

If you are a group leader and would like your group to meet on the 

grounds of HSLC, we ask that you do the following: 

 Contact the Church Office to make a reservation for your group’s 

meeting time (office@holyshepherd.com). 

 Create a reservation list of no more than 15 people, and e-mail this list to 

the office at least 24 hours in advance of your meeting. (This is important 

for contact tracing should someone become sick). 

 Do not share materials, papers, pens, bulletins, etc.  Please ask people to 

bring their own. 

 Insure that the entire group follows the guidelines put forth by the HSLC 

Re-Gathering Team and the Church Council. 

 Insure that all those in attendance know these rules and guidelines prior to 

attending an event. 

 The day before the gathering check in with all planning to attend and ask 

the following questions.  Anyone answering “yes” to these questions, 

should not attend: 

o Have you been in contact with a confirmed case of Covid-19? 

o Do you have a fever over 100o F? 

o Do you have new onset of cough, shortness of breath, difficulty 

breathing, sore throat, muscle aches, chills, loss of taste/smell, 

vomiting, diarrhea, or severe headache? 

 Assume that vulnerable or immune-compromised individuals will be 

present and act to ensure their safety throughout the gathering. 
 


